
2022 D-BACKS 
CHOIR NIGHT

ARIZONA DIAMONDBACKS

VS

SAN DIEGO PADRES

FRIDAY

SEPTEMBER 16

6:40PM

The Arizona American Choral Directors Association and the Arizona Diamondbacks invite you to the 
Fall D-backs Choir Night! 
 
All participating choirs will perform the Star Spangled Banner on the field before the game and will 
be led by an honorary conductor chosen by AzACDA. The performance will be highlighted on the 
Chase Field scoreboard.  
 
D-backs Choir Night is sure to sell out fast! Performance spots are limited and will be filled on a 
first-come, first served basis.

Lower Level Seating Options:

$38 - Baseline Box (Sections 112-114 & 130-132)
$29 - Baseline Reserve (Sections 109-111 & 133-135)

$22 - Bleachers (Sections 101-105 & 139-144)

*Choirs can use this as a fundraising opportunity. Ask for more details.  

For questions or to participate, contact Derek Gensburg at 602.462.4108 or dgensburg@dbacks.com


